President Isaias Afwerki
PO Box 257
Asmara
Eritrea
Your Excellency,

I am writing to express my concern at the continued detention of Ciham Ali Ahmed, who has been held incommunicado since 2012, when she was just 15 years old. I urge you to immediately release Ciham Ali and, in the meantime, reveal her location and guarantee her safety.

I also ask that you respect the rights to freedom of expression and movement of people, and to release anyone arbitrarily detained or held for attempting to leave the country without an exit visa.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Yours sincerely,

